
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Ph 03 570 5233

 

Two birds with one field day… what a great way to start 
Conservation Week! 

 
Come and find out how two Award winners are working together to 

bring back the bush and birds in the Picton area. We’re catching a boat 
to Kaipupu and numbers are limited so please make sure you book in: 

bev.doole@icloud.com   03 570 5233 by September 10. 
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